
April 25, 2024 
 
To:  All Participants – O’Day Qualifier, Bristol YC 
From: Jonathan Harley, PRO 
Topic: Parking & Venue Rules at Bristol Yacht Club 
 
Out of consideration for the members of Bristol Yacht Club we ask you adhere to the following rules 
so the club members can enjoy their club: 
 

1. Upon arrival at Bristol YC, please park to the right along the stone fence when you enter the club 
property. 
 

2. Only one vehicle per school will be allowed to park on the yacht club property.   
 

3. Only coaches and spare/alternate team members will be allowed on the property. 
 

4. Please keep all sailing gear on or near your vehicle. 
 

5. The Clubhouse, adjoining decks, outdoor tables and fire pit area are for club members and off limits 
to O’Day participants. 
 

6. All sailors should stay off the children’s swing set. 
 

7. There are four (4) outdoor bathrooms adjacent to the club house available for teams to use.  
 

8. All family members, spectators and team followers should view racing from the town of Bristol 
waterfront directly across from the club. 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.   
 
Thank you and good luck, 
 
Jonathan R. Harley 
Head Coach - Portsmouth Abbey School 
NESSA Vice-President 
401-559-8671 (mobile) 
jonathanharley@cox.net 
 


